December 18, 2023 Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item E.4 - Handout 2

From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 12:52 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.
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CITY OF
PRINCE GEORGE

Written Comments Submission Form

Submitted on Fri, 12/15/2023 - 12:51

Contact Info

Contact Info

Evan and Maureen Rosen
3834 Balsum Road

Prince George

Comments

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application)
RZ100799 - Bylaw 9432 - (3819 Balsum Road) - Meeting Date: December 18, 2023

Comments

We are strongly opposed to this application. This is a quiet single family dwelling neighborhood and increased noise of a
multi dwelling will disturb that. We don't believe there to be enough room to build a multifamily dwelling, let alone have
parking for it. The construction of said structure will imped parking, because the only place will be on the street. The
street does not have room for this.

We hope you will take our opposition into consideration.

Respectfully

Evan and Maureen Rosen





